
Short Essay on Science In Everyday Life
Introduction: In the history of mankind, contributing to science is
the greatest blessing. Science has come to relieve mankind from
suffering, ignorance and to control nature. Modern civilization
cannot be imagined without science. Science has also been known as a
faithful servant of man. It serves a man as per his orders.

Science in everyday life: In everyday life, science has given men
ease and comfort. The way of our life has been very easy and
comfortable for the inventions of the radio, television, newspaper,
the electric bulb and fan, the telephone and the telegraph, the
electric iron and being used in different offices. Science has
brought about a revolutionary change in agriculture, food, medical
science, communication, etc.

Science in agriculture: modern science has improved a lot in the
agriculture sector. Today hi-tech tractors and plugs are being used
instead of ancient blunt plows. Modern chemical fertilizers are being
used instead of rotten garbage and cow dung. The hi-tech insecticide
is being used to protect crops from worms and insects. Hi-breed seeds
are being provided through analysis, which has brought about a
revolutionary clang in the production of crops.

Science in food: food is the main thing among the fundamental demands
of human beings. Meaner increasing gradually in today’s world. For
this additional food is being needed. With the mercy of modern
science, the productions of all kinds of crops are Bering increased
day by day. As a result of the contribution of science, the
production of the cow, poultry and fish, etc. Are increasing.

Medical science: with the help of medical science, today men have
become free from immature death. Biopsy and ultra-sonography, ultra-
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ivory, x-ray, and penicillin are the wonders of modern science in the
field of medical science. Various diseases can be examined within a
few seconds with these machines. Complicated operations are also
possible with the help of science.

Science in communication: The modern communication system totally
depends on modern science. Telephone, telex, fax, wireless, telegram,
E-mail, etc. All are great inventions of modern science. They have
brought the world closer to us. We can send news from one corner of
the world to the other within a moment.

Conclusion: science has established human civilization in the world.
Above all, science has brought us peace prosperity and has made our
everyday life speedy. So, we have to use the power of science
properly.


